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Dear Singer, 

w.o. to Dr. Singer. 
May 1st. 1911. 

I am glad to say that your thesis has been accepted. It looks a very good piece of work, and you -must haver.ad very bard work over it. I send it to the Edi~ors to see if it is suitable for the journal. 

From Dr. Singer. 

Sincerely yours, 
Wm. Osler. 

"A study of Some Factors in the Aetiology of Oral Carcinoma". 
Quarterly Journal of Medicine, Oct. 1911. 


